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Dear all, 

Just a friendly reminder to all with regards to our writing competition which is due to end 

Friday May 28th. 

We would like the children to write about what makes them smile and laugh – this could be 

a story, a poem or a list of things, and all entries will be judged by the governors.  We will be 

giving away a National Book Token worth £20 for each year group winner.   

All entries should be clearly marked TELFORD INFANT GOVERNORS' WRITING COMPETITION 

and include your child's full name and class. Entries should be dropped off at the table outside 

the main school entrance. They will be stored in school, quarantined in relation to most recent 

rulings and passed directly onto governors at the end of May for judging. Winners will be 

announced in early June. 

 

Look forward to all the writing and seeing what make your smile and laugh. 

 

Best wishes  
Telford Infant School Governing Board 
 


